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This is a complex issue and the proposal does nothing to help renters stay in their homes once
the pandemic passes. The burden now is put on the very small housing providers and will be a
tremendous blow to Oregon's naturally affordable housing supply. Oregonians need long term
solutions not political posturing. A comprehensive plan must be developed that considers all
parties. That is beyond the scope and the ability for public input during this special session!

I urge you, in the strongest terms possible, to vote NO on the Eviction
Moratorium Proposal.



